
Class Dojo Party
Dear Parents,

The children have earned their Classdojo Party! The party will be held on

Thursday, May 9, from 2:00- dismissal. They may wear free dress. After

brainstorming different ideas for the type of party they’d like to have, they

voted to have an Electronics Party. They can bring their own FULLY

CHARGED electronics to school on that day and keep them in their backpacks

or cubby until party time. If a child doesn’t have a device, they will be using

the classroom technology. We have discussed appropriate sites (no YouTube)

that they may go on but please have the discussion with them at home as a

family too. They may only play school-appropriate games. They may also bring

a small snack (I will provide a drink) and a stuffy.

Thanks,

Valerie Sheehan


